
We have been asked if face masks will be required at the  
Old Volks Show 2020 
   
Just to be clear... 
 
Mustang, Oklahoma does and will follow the same mandates as 
the State of Oklahoma.   
 
There has not been any mask mandate put forth by the State of 
Oklahoma.  
We do not expect one to be made by the time of the show.  
 
That means that masks are NOT mandatory.  
  
If the State of Oklahoma does mandate masks by our show time, 
we will be required to follow that.  
 
Currently, that is not the case.   
 
This is an outdoor event with LOTS of space to spread out.  
  
Masks are welcome, if you want to wear one.  
In situations where social distancing cannot be achieved, we 
encourage them. You are likely to see our show staff wearing 
them in that situation.  
 
We encourage you to social distance from those not in your 
household.  
We encourage you to keep your distance from those who would 
like to remain distanced, respect each other, respect those who 
choose to wear a mask and those who do not.   
 
This is about a day of fun, food, fellowship, friendships and most 
of all VOLKSWAGENS!  Let’s enjoy it!!   PEACE! 


